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National public sector strike planned for 10th 
May in the United Kingdom 

 
 
 
 
    Dear Customer, 

 
we inform you that there could be inconveniences for travellers in 

United Kingdom due to a public sector strike that will affect 
transport, including immigration control, on 10th May. 
 

A lot of members from various unions, including Rail, Maritime and 
Transport (RMT), Immigration Services and Public and Commercial 

Services have announced they intend to participate in the action on 
10th May. 

 
The move will affect UK border control points, potentially adding 
further delays at Heathrow’s passport control. 

 
Transport for London (TfL) is expecting services to run as normal. 

However, it advises that travellers check for updates on the TfL site 
over the next few days: www.tfl.gov.uk. 
 

Air traffic controllers will not be participating in the industrial action 
due to the proposed strike relating to public sector workers only, not 

NATS. 
    
For any further information, please contact your CWT office. 

 
Best regards 

 
Carlson Wagonlit Travel 
Marketing & Communication Dept. 
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